
November Is National  
Homeless Month 

Our Youth In Beloit Are Affected! 
As the weather becomes more severe and turns bitterly cold our 
homeless children and youth are in need of important resources for a 
meal.  Currently in Beloit, we have identified nearly 320 students who 
are considered homeless and just over 75 students who are  
considered unaccompanied teens, meaning they have no parent or 
guardian and are living on their own.  What is considered homeless?  
Homelessness is defined by the federal government as anyone who 
lacks stable or consistent housing. Compounding this issue is the 
fact that nearly all hotel/motel space in the Beloit area is extremely 
limited and all shelters are currently at capacity. 
 
Please consider donating $5 or more from any or our local fast food 
restaurants or grocery stores.  These efforts will help our students 
have a safe, warm place to do their homework and get a meal when 
school is out for the day. 

Where Can I Donate? 
Cards can be dropped off at or mailed to: 

 
Beloit Learning Academy  
(formerly Wright School) 
1033 Woodward Avenue 

Beloit, WI, 53511 
 

Attention: Robin Stuht 
Homeless Liaison Coordinator 

rstuht@sdb.k12.wi.us 
(608) 361-4355 


